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The following constitutes an official action of the National Maintenance Agreements Policy 
Committee, Inc.: 
 
 
Bulletin No. XV – 19 * National Maintenance Agreement 
 
Subject: Article XV – Work Hours Per Day 
 
Proper Compensation for an Abbreviated Work Day (A One Day Job) 
 
The Committee was requested to determine the appropriate hours and wages for new hires that are referred to 
and employed on a maintenance project. 
 
The assigned work task is then completed in less than eight (8) hours and the employee is laid-off. 
 
Conclusion 
 
The Committee reviewed past communications and discussions relative to such instances and determined that 
consistent with past policy, it is expected that when a new employee is initially hired and reports for work on a 
maintenance project it is expected that there will be eight (8) hours of work available, and the employee shall be 
compensated on this basis on a one day job. 
 
The policy applies only to new hires.  The intent of this policy does not apply to Article XII, Sections 1, 2a and 
2b. 
 
 Stephen R. Lindauer 
 Impartial Secretary/CEO 
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